From: Ebony Jones <ebjones@chipublib.org>
Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 3:03 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Saenz, Andrea
Subject: RE: Official City Travel Disclosure December 2017 - Andrea Saenz 

 

Hi Steve, Happy Holidays! 
 
This is disclosure of official City business travel for Andrea Saenz, who represented Chicago Public Library in Washington, DC on December 11th and 12th, 2017 at the Washington Marriott Georgetown, 1221 22nd Street, NW. 
 
ULC and the Ewing Marion Kauffman Foundation designed this meeting to leverage and develop the assets of the public library to create hubs for entrepreneurs and advance equity and economic health of urban communities by increasing support for entrepreneurs of various backgrounds. The meeting focused on current practices that support entrepreneurs as well as the unique role that libraries play. CPL is currently working to expand services to entrepreneurs through our neighborhood branches and, in participating in this national discussion, we were able to identify opportunities that will take this work to the next level in libraries across North America. 
 
The flight, lodging and ground transportation were covered by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.
 
Best, Ebony
 
Ebony Jones | Assistant to First Deputy Commissioner 
Chicago Public Library
